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September 10, 2020

Dear Community Partner;

The Tamarac North Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce will be hosting our 6th Annual Golf 
Tournament on Friday, November 6th 2020, at Woodmont Country Club Tamarac. Proceeds 
raised at this event will provide funding for The Parks and Recreation Foundation of Tamarac 
(PAROT), a non-profit group of volunteers working to enhance the quality of life for Tamarac 
residents.  Through fundraising efforts, PAROT has provided financial assistance to families in 
need so that no child or senior will be turned away from participating in a program.  Efforts have 
also included special needs playground equipment and event support for the City's parks. Funds 
raised will also help the Tamarac North Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce provide program 
support to small businesses
We invite you to participate as a sponsor, golfer or as a contributing partner. Our organization is 
requesting donations for our raffle and silent auction such as gift certificates, rounds of golf, 
hotel weekends, gift baskets, entertainment tickets, and merchandise. 
We thank you in advance for your assistance in making our 6th Annual Golf Tournament a 
tremendous success. If you have questions about the Chamber or the tournament, feel free to 
contact Steven Parker, Tournament Chair or the Chamber office at 954-722-1520. Your 
participation and donation will be a greatly appreciated and recognized on social media, 
Chamber website and on event day. Make a donation and received a free post form our 
organization.
Donations may be sent to Tamarac North Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce, or we can arrange 
for pick-up at your location. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Parker
General Manager Bailey Memorial, Chair Elect, 2020 Golf Chair & Sponsor 
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